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I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of you happy holidays. Hopefully 

this year we can celebrate the holidays with close family and friends, unlike last 

year when we were very restricted . 

 

As you all know, we did not have our face -to -face even ts in September and in 

November. Due to the deteriorating COVID -19 situation in New Brunswick and 

zone 3, we decided to cancel the Open House (September 26) and to cancel our 

CFUW Fredericton Harvest Book Sale (November 5 and 6 ). We have also decided 

to ca ncel our Happy Yappie party, set for Friday, December 3.  We were all sad to 

have to do th is, but it is the best course of action  to keep us all safe .  

 

However, we have again organized a òSurprise Bag of Books for the Holidaysó. 

Anybody can buy a surprise bag of 10 fiction books for $20. In the spring we had 

great  success with this fundraiser.  

 

We are really hoping that we will have our traditional Book Fair, including accepting 

books, again in May 2022. Thank you for your patience. One day this will all go 

away.  

 

 

Bo Miedema, President CFUW Fredericton  
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Long time CFUW members,  Edye Besner and Ruth Holmes (left and middle) have 

been the conveners of the Book Fair Committee for more than 12 years. They have 

organized our well know n and very successful book fair in the last weekend of May 

(an institution) . Nora NiChuiv was also a member of th at  committee until she moved 

back to Dublin.  

 

Edye and Ruth have decided to step down from this position. We would like to take 

this opportunity to thank them very much for doing this wonderful and very 

important job. Without the book fair there would not be any scholarships.  At the 

moment we have 20 scholarships ranging from $1000 to $5000 annually.  This is an 

incredible accomplishment for a small Club like CFUW Fredericton. Again thanks to 

Ruth and Edye. The fact that they have stepped down does not mea n that they are 

not involved in CFUW Fredericton, just not as conveners of the Committee.  
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CFUWõs Mission Statement:  

 

 òCFUW envisions a world where women and girls are educated and empowered to 

make transformative change in the world. CFUWõs mission is to promote and enable 

womenõs fellowship, continue  learning and empowerment to achieve educational and 

economic equality and social just iceó.  

 

CFUW Fredericton tries to achieve these goals by empowering women to support 

their post -secondary educational endeavours (scholarships), local activism and our 

social gatherings.  CFUW is one of the few feminist organizations left in Canada.  

 

Sixteen days of Activism  
Most CFUW Clubs across the country engage in 16 Days of Activism - November 25 

to December 10, 2021.  The focus is on Gender Based Violence (GBV).   

 



 



 

 
  


